
Ever thought 
about becoming 
a Detective, but 
not sure where 
to start?

Nottinghamshire Police are hosting a workshop to talk about the 
Police Constable Entry Programme (PCEP) – Detective pathway.
 
We have a strong commitment to equality and diversity both 
within the organisation and in the service we provide, and we aim 
to employ a representative workforce that reflects the diverse 
communities we serve.
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Be the difference your 
community needs

We encourage people from under-represented groups, including Black, 
Asian and ethnic minority backgrounds who are looking for new and 
challenging career opportunities to join our free workshop and seek 
advice from passionate people working for Nottinghamshire Police.
 
Officers from Black, Asian, or other ethnic minority backgrounds will 
be there to talk about their experience of working for Nottinghamshire 
Police, as well as hosting an open and honest question and answer 
session. You will hear all about the Detective role to gain a real insight 
into the recruitment, interview, and vetting process. Staff members 
will also be present at the session to discuss non-detective staff roles 
within the police. 

Wednesday 8 January, 
17:00 – 19:00 at:
The Vine Community Centre, 
Bobbers Mill Road, Nottingham, 
NG7 5GZ

Scan the QR 
code to book 
your place:
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